
 

IN BRIEF (but important!) 
Jack High Winners - 
October Draw                                   
No.  40  Mrs H Grant          £30         
No. 119 Mr S Ball               £20       
No.  90 Mrs J Robins         £10               

PUB GAMES  - Friday, 
23rd November                               
Come along and enjoy an 
evening of pub games and good 
company.  Details on Social 
Board shortly.                                                       

CRIBBAGE                         
Held every 1st and 3rd Monday 
of each month, in the restaurant 
from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.    
Just £1.50 per session.  

WATER COOLER                 
….has been a great success.  
But as a club, we should also 
be doing our bit for the 
environment.  So…whenever 
possible, please reuse your cup 
if needing a refill or perhaps fill 
a resusable bottle? 

Welcome to the October 2018 edition of our monthly Club Newsletter.  If there are any specific topics that 
you would like to see included, please let our Editor, Jo Lawrence, know.  You can also see this newsletter 
on our Club website - why not have a look.  www.horshamdistrictindoorbowlsclub.co.uk

HORSHAM DISTRICT INDOOR BOWLS CLUB 

Keeping our Members informed of News and Events

SUCCESSFUL PRESIDENT V CAPTAINS DAY                     
It was a good turnout for this annual event on 30th September, 
with 7 rinks competing and a ‘close’ win for the Captains.   More 
importantly - feedback is that everybody enjoyed the afternoon!              
Thank you to everybody who contributed prizes and bought tickets 
for the raffle - and particularly to Margaret Brown for running the 
raffle on the day.  A grand total of £115.50 was raised as a result - 
well done!                                                                                           
To date, a total of £700 has been raised for this President’s Charity 
which has been put towards the cost of the replacement flooring in 
front of the Bar - and very nice it looks too.  Any further money 
raised, will go towards a new disability access ramp.   

COMPANY A.G.M.                                                                       
……on Monday, 12th November commencing at 7:30 p.m.        
Every member should be now have received the Agenda and a 
copy of the Club accounts.  If you haven’t received yours, please 
contact a Committee member or ask at the Reception Desk.                                                      

A DATE FOR YOUR DIARIES - Tuesday, 13th November                                                            
There have been a number of requests from people who want to 
learn more about the game of bowls, so we are running an 
afternoon session, from 2:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. to cover:                  
1. Marking & Measuring                                                                    
2. Positions & Responsibilities during a game                                   
3. Advice on play                                                                               
This session is open to everyone and all levels of expertise - 
details & sign up sheet will be on board shortly.  Just £3 - look 
forward to seeing you there.                                                                              
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